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Mark FREAR

My principal place of residence is not in the
Pukaki Ward area.

Kia Ora 
My family and I love Twizel. A place we believe is
one of the best kept secrets in the South Island.
Well, the cat's out of the bag and Twizel has

experienced rapid growth over the last few years and looks set
to continue.
I believe while this does create challenges for our lovely wee
town it also can be a great opportunity.
With sound, controlled, decisive planning, Twizel can flourish in
a way that is both sustainable for our precious environment and
enhance financially, making our town even better than it
already is. We will have an opportunity to do this with the
upcoming spatial plan submission process.
With sound collective representation Twizel and the greater
Pukaki area can be well represented in the Mackenzie District
Council. I also believe it is imperative the council's assets and
control remains local. 
mfrear@xtra.co.nz 
0274853727


